
To whom it may concern. 

I am writing to endorse the proposed Hugo’s extension in Manly. 

Hugo’s is a long time established Manly institution that is well loved by locals and tourists alike 
and provides a premium high standard service and product to all.......... and is a positive 
reflection on Manly itself. 

--
Regards 

G.L.M 
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